Good day,
Thank you for your interest in Brooklands Pet Products.

We operate exclusively as a wholesaler to the New Zealand Pet Industry and only provide products to
clients who hold an account with us. If you own or operate a retail store, veterinary clinic, or other
business type associated with the pet industry in New Zealand, then you may be eligible to apply for
an account with Brooklands.

Prior to sending out an account application form, we have a set of preliminary questions that we
require potential customers to complete to ensure that we are the right fit for your business.

If you could please complete the below questionnaire and return it to info@brooklands.co.nz that
would be greatly appreciated:

* Where in New Zealand is your business based (please include a physical address)?

» What is the name of your business?

» How long has your business been operating in New Zealand?

« Please provide a brief overview of your new or current business venture:

» What is your experience in the Pet Industry?

» What is the nature of your business? i.e. Retail, Vet, Breeder, Groomer, Etc.

» Do you currently operate from a physical shop, online, or both?

o Are there any particular brands that we supply which you are specifically interested in?
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 Aquatic Specialists Only: Are you wanting to stock accessories, livestock (fish and plant), or
both?

» Aquatic Specialists Only: What experience do you have with handling Tropical and/or Marine
Fish?

We aim to respond within 5 business days of receiving your completed questionnaire. Please
contact us if you have not heard anything within the specified time frame.

Brooklands Pet Products have Sales Representatives situated across New Zealand to help support
our customers. A Sales Representative will contact you when they have been assigned to your
account, or, if further information is required from you as part of the application process.

If you have any questions regarding the above questionnaire then please contact us directly on 06
753 5346 and ask to speak with Calum Dobson.



